
Addendum #2 to SJPC-SPF-12072021: 

Clarifications and Revisions to Bid Specifications – November 22, 2021 

Please see the following clarifications and revisions to our bid specifications: 

• South Jersey Port Corporation (SJPC) will relocate the ammunition adjacent to the fence on 
Clinton Street. 
 

• Bid proposal pricing shall remain valid for 90 days from the bid opening date. 
 

• The removal of the existing posts shall consist of cutting them below grade, and pipe should be 
filled with concrete and an asphalt top. 
 

• The concrete barrier at the fence adjacent to the gypsum plant at the south end of the terminal 
will be relocated by SJPC. 
 

• The SJPC will provide a laydown area for material and equipment of approximately 75’ X 75’ in 
the vicinity of D Building. The Contractor is responsible for securing the area provided to him. 
 

• Please see revised drawings “3965X001 - Balzano Security Fence 11-22-21” found on this 
projects bid page at https://www.southjerseyport.com/sjpc-spf-12072021/ 

 

 
 

https://www.southjerseyport.com/sjpc-spf-12072021/

